
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Barb Collins called the April 7, 2016 Senior Commission meeting to order at 1:00 
p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood and Mike Vallone . 
 
The minutes of the March  2016 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Mike Vallone to accept the minutes as 
presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone.  They have given out $1600 in rent 
and for medicine in the past 2 weeks and the donations are down at the church.  
They have had 30 people each week coming in for food. It doesn’t seem like 
things are getting better. 
 
American Legion report by Mike Vallone.    He reminded everyone there to attend 
the pancake breakfast on May 24th.   Things at the Legion have been quiet but will 
pick up starting in May. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood.   The Relay will be held on July 15th 
from 6 until midnight at Hammill Square. Teams have started their fund raising. 
She informed us that the can goods that are collected at the Relay will be donated 
to St. Vincent DePaul. 
 
New Commission member Sheree Victorian stopped by at the end of the meeting.  
We spent time informing her what the Commission does and getting to know a 
bit about her. She will bring new insight to the Commission. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:35 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Collins 
 


